The Arc

of New Jersey

An Update from us on COVID-19

Dear Colleague,
There two helpful updates in this email pertaining to Medicaid and the Coronavirus:

1. Telehealth information sheet, from the NJ Health Care Quality
Institute. Please see the document below for information on access to telehealth
visits during the Coronavirus emergency. This document provides a listing of all of
the Medicaid health plans in New Jersey; it includes phone numbers to speak to a
health plan nurse as well as details on telehealth services that are available through
the Medicaid health plans.

QUALITY
INSTITUTE

Quality Institute Guide to Telehealth in New Jersey:
patient Access to Telehealth Services in New Jersey during the COVID-19 Pandemic
As of March 317, 2020

2. Medicaid terminations are prohibited during the coronavirus emergency

Federal legislation passed on March 18, 2020 prevents all Medicaid
terminations during the course of the public health emergency caused by
COVID-19. In New Jersey, all Medicaid programs are considered part of NJ
FamilyCare. Individuals who were enrolled in Medicaid as of March 18,
2020, must continue to receive those benefits (unless they move out of state
or voluntarily request termination) until the last day of the month when this
public health emergency is officially ended.

If you become aware of anyone whose Medicaid benefits were terminated during
this period, please contact Legal Services of New Jersey (LSNJ) for help at 1-888-
576-5529 or https://Isnjlawhotline.org/.

This is one of many emails that The Arc of New Jersey is distributing in an
effort to help individuals with I/DD, their families, and staff to be safe and
healthy throughout the COVID-19 pandemic. To see other emails that The Arc
of New Jersey has distributed on this topic, please go to
https://www.arcnj.org/information/covid-19-updates-information.html



https://files.constantcontact.com/00354e99301/2fd8afd9-09eb-4382-85dc-c6f15bee9aa0.pdf
https://hes32-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2flsnjlawhotline.org&umid=afb858ee-e314-41e1-a6e7-1d17209c237d&auth=48d42e2c415dac7f3e5464b1780c70e47b440494-6481d4554cdd0168ea6fbe9502707b1f493a498e
https://www.arcnj.org/information/covid-19-updates-information.html

Please share this information with others who may also benefit from it.

Thank you,
Bev

Beverly Roberts

Director, Mainstreaming Medical Care
The Arc of New Jersey

985 Livingston Avenue

North Brunswick, NJ 08902

Direct line and fax: 732.246.2567
www.mainstreamingmedicalcare.org



http://www.mainstreamingmedicalcare.org/

